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From the Director General’s Desk … 
 

 

It is with immense pride that I extend a warm welcome to you once again to the release of the 

third volume of our esteemed journal, SAMRIDDHI. The success and positive reception of the 

first two volumes have been remarkable, thanks to the valuable contributions and overwhelming 

support from our community of Administrators, Academicians and Researchers.  

 

 I take this opportunity to commend every contributor and reader who has been 

part of the SAMRIDDHI journey. Your support and active participation are the bedrock of our 

journal's overwhelming success. Together, we can continue to strengthen this vibrant platform for 

the exchange of groundbreaking ideas and advancement of knowledge and contribute to 

improvement of administrative practices and governance.  

 

 I once again extend an invitation to all administrators, academicians and 

researchers to contribute your opinions and innovative ideas to the journal. Your diverse 

perspectives and rigorous research will ensure that SAMRIDDHI remains at the forefront of 

scholarly discourse and a beacon of knowledge in the realm of public service. 

  

 I look forward to many more volumes filled with insightful contributions and the 

continued growth and impact of SAMRIDDHI. 

 

 
 

                                                                                                    Dr. Shashank Goel, IAS 


